LUKA PLOČE d.d.

P L O Č E 

Ploče, 29th June 2012. 

                                                              NOTICE

                   Announcement of the workforce settlement Program
Further to our previously commenced activities aimed at rationalization of the business operation and cost optimizing, especially the costs of labour, the President of the Board of Luka Ploče d.d. has brought the Decision to prepare the  voluntary workforce settlement scheme (Program) for settlement of surplus of workforce during the year 2012. with payments of stimulative severances. The Decision has been made in order to adjust Company's operation with the present market conditions, aimed at increasing the efficiency and effectiveness of our operation.

Workforce settlement Program shall be applied as an workforce downsizing tool and new impetus within the restructuring of the Company, and as it was always our practice:  by applying full respect to position of social partners and personal choice of each employee.      

Approximately 100 employees of Luka Ploče Group could be included by the workforce settlement Program until the end of the year.

